
 
 

2021 Children’s World Quiz Update 
 
In quizzing, we are enjoying following Moses and the Israelites on their journey. Even though we 
are not traveling through the wilderness or making altars of stones and offering up burnt 
sacrifices, it is my prayer that we are experiencing the presence of God as we submit to Him and 
follow His commands and perfect plan for our lives. In Exodus 24, we read about the glory of the 
Lord. Oh, that we might dwell in God’s glory! That 2021 would be a year when we would search 
for Him as never before, experience Him in new ways, and share Him with a boldness that 
allows us to be a part of transformed lives! May it be so!  
 
This year is also when we will hold Children’s World Quiz! Just like the difference between burnt 
sacrifices and our giving today, World Quiz will look a bit different, but make no mistake—you 
want to be a part! We have set aside eight days (June 19-27), but it is our desire that we will be 
able to come together as regions for at least a short time on Saturday, June 26, 2021. We will 
have activities, medallions, and lots of other things to make this an exciting day.  More details 
will follow. However, if you have questions, please contact Dorothy Whipp, Dorothy@efnaz.org. 


